
 

 
 
 
MEMO 
 

ENGINEERING 
 
To: Plan Commission 

From: John W. Neumeier, Director of Public Works / City Engineer 

Date: February 9, 2023 

Re: Consideration of Storm Sewer Easement to AMERCO Real Estate 
Company (U-Haul site) 
 

Background 
 
AMERCO Real Estate Company is planning to construct a U-HAUL Moving & 
Storage facility in Commerce Crossing in 2023. In order to achieve a gravity storm 
sewer system to carry runoff to the existing stormwater management ponds, the 
owners would need to extend their pipe off of their property and into the City 
stormwater management pond adjacent to the property. A sketch of the site plan 
with red boxes showing the proposed easement areas is attached for your 
consideration.  
 
Recommended Action 
 
Approve the request for storm sewer easements and recommend to Common 
Council the grant of a storm sewer easements to AMERCO Real Estate Company. 
 
 



 

 


